
St. Aloysius Redan &  
 St. James’ Sebastopol 
Sunday 26th May  
Sixth of Easter​ ​Year C 
Parish Priest:  Fr. Kevin Maloney 
Presbytery:  508 Leith Street Redan 
Ph:  5331 4981 
Assistant Priest:  Fr. Lovin Lolo 
Ph:  0467 517  202 
Email:  ​tteranostra@yahoo.com 
 

 

 

Mass Times 
Redan Sebastopol 
5.00pm Vigil 9.00am 10.30am 
Cathedral Rokewood 
5.30pm Vigil 8.00am 10.30am 5.00pm 3​rd​ Sunday at 10.30am 
 
Monday 12.05pm Cathedral 
Tuesday 12.05pm Cathedral 
Wednesday 12.05pm Cathedral 
Thursday 9.30am Redan 12.05pm Cathedral 
Friday 9.30am Sebastopol 12.05pm Cathedral 
Saturday 10.00am Cathedral 
Sacrament of Penance Cathedral Saturday 11.30am 
 
Recent Deaths:  ​Catalina Abarquez (Philipiness)  
 
Anniversaries:  ​Peter Coad, Lawrence Devitt, Betty Hucker, Frank Mizzi, Eileen Norden, Leo 
O’Connor, Mary O’Neil, Peter O’Rorke, Addie Sanderson, Colleen Sheehan, Beryl Wheeler,  
 

Please remember in your prayers the following:  ​John Bond, Tony Bazzano, Leonie Street 
 
BUPA Aged Care - ​Prayer Service Thursday, 6th June​ ​ at 10.30am.  All Welcome 
 
Baptism Parent/Information Sessions - ​These sessions are offered to parents wishing to 
have their children under 7 years of age  Baptised.  Meetings are held in the  Mary Glowrey 
room in the  St. Patrick’s Cathedral precinct, 3 Lyons street Sth, Ballarat at either 10.00am 
or 7.00pm. The next meetings will be held on Thursday 6th June. 

mailto:tteranostra@yahoo.com


St. Aloysius Parish Redan 
Collections for previous weekend 
Parish: $1136.00 Presbytery: $869.00 
 

Invitation to pray the Rosary - ​Thursday morning at 9am before the 9.30am Mass 
Adoration and Exposition​ - 1st & 3rd Friday of the month, 7.00pm-8.00pm 
 

Sacrament of Eucharist / First Communion 
This sacrament is offered to Grade 4 students or older who have completed their 
Sacrament of Penance.  This weekend we welcome again the children who are preparing 
to celebrate the Sacrament of First Eucharist. 
-  Celebration weekends – 8​th​ / 9​th​ June, 15​th​ / 16​th​ June & 22​nd​ / 23​rd​ June 
 

Parish Morning Tea & Liturgy Team​ – We will have morning tea in the Parish Centre on 
Thursday 30​th​ May at 10.00am then the Liturgy team will meet at 10.30am 
 

St Aloysius Feast Day Parish Luncheon - ​ will be held on Sunday 23rd June.  More 
information later. Please keep this date free. 
 

Roster June 1st / 2nd  

Mass Leader Reader Offertory Sp Ministers Welcomer Projector Counters Cleaners 

5pm M Van 
Ravenstein 

T Phillips   N McGuigan B Van 
Ravenstein 
K Andrews 

  A Braybrook       B Lynch Team 2 
 T Kennedy 

N     ​McGuigan 

Team 4 
R Keogh 
C Liston 
J Grano 

C Kavanagh 9am J Burns A Naus Hirth  
Family 

A Dulfer 
N De Jong 

J George   M Poliness 

Children’s Liturgy​ - V Dulfer 

************************************************************************ 

St. James’ Parish Sebastopol  
Collections for previous weekend 
Parish:  $407.00 Presbytery:  $286.00 
 

Opportunities for Prayer - ​Monday 10.30am Adoration and Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament.  All welcome. 
 

Dates to Remember: 
Monday 27th May 4.00pm St. Vincent de Paul Society Meeting 
Thursday 30th May 7.00pm Parish Pastoral Team Meeting - ​CANCELLED 
Sunday 2nd June 2.30pm Good Shepherd Servant Community Prayer Group 
Monday 3rd June 1.00pm Parish Craft Group 
 

St. James’ Parish Filipino Community 
Rosary 2nd Wednesday of the month at 7pm 
Good Shepherd Community Prayer Group 1st & 3rd Sunday of the month at 2.30pm 
 



Sacrament of Eucharist / First Communion 
This Sunday, we welcome the children and their families for their three dismissal  
weekend for the Sacrament of Eucharist. 

- Sunday dismissals, Sunday June 2nd at 10.30am 
- Rehearsal date, Friday 14th June at 10.15am 
- Celebrated on Sunday 16th June at 10.30am 

Morning tea will follow in the foyer after Mass.  Please bring a plate of food to share. 
Thank you. Please keep these children and their families in your prayers. 
 

Filipino Independence Day Mass 
will be celebrated at St. James’ Parish Church on Saturday 15th June at 4.00pm with 
Mass.  The celebrant will be Fr. Alex Lim. Contact Dion for more information. 
 

Keep the date free - ​Our movie luncheon has been booked for Tuesday 8th October to 
see Michelle Payne's story '​Ride like a girl​'.  More details to follow. 
 

Sebastopol Parish Fundraiser…. A giant plant sale.  ​If you would like any further 
information please feel free to contact Joe Martinovic on 5340 0767. 
 

Prayer after Communion 
God, my creator, breathe on me, renew me, refresh me, extend my abilities, comfort me 

in adjusting to changes in health, mobility and activity.  Body of Jesus Christ flow  
through every fibre of my being. Keep me well, and hope filled, always. Holy Spirit use 

me in my situation, for the good of others.  Amen 
************************************************************************ 

Ballarat Diocesan Information, News and Events 

Mass Count - ​The Annual Diocesan Mass Count will take place over the 4 weekends of  
May, commencing on the weekend of 4th/5th May. 

Asylum Seeker Fundraiser - ​Refugee Week Soup and Sandwich Luncheon will be held at 
Nazareth House Hall, 218 Mill Street, Ballarat on Wednesday, June 19, 2019.  Entry is $20.00 – 
speakers, entertainment, stall and competition.  Enquiries, ph. 0401175045,  
email ​annekav1234@gmail.com​ or Facebook - House of Welcome-Ballarat. 

2019 Australian Catholic Youth Festival - ​The next Australian Catholic Youth Festival will 
be in Perth from December 8-10, 2019! The Ballarat Diocese is partnering with the  
Melbourne Office for Youth to offer all-inclusive packages to the festival which will cover  
transport, accommodation,  registration to the festival and meals. The event is for those  
in Year 9 up to 30 years old  and is a great way to partake in celebrating the vitality of the  
Catholic Church in  Australia.  Interested parishioners can find more information on the  
Youth & Young Adult  Ministry page of the diocesan website or contact Patrick,  
ph. 5337 7160 
 

National Volunteer Week ​is held from 20-26 May 2019, to acknowledge the generous 
contribution of our nation's volunteers. The theme for 2019 is '​Making a world of difference'. 
Volunteers are absolutely vital to our work in our parishes and in the diocese. From all of us, 
we say thank you. 




